
 

 

 

 

 

March 6, 2021 

 

Subject: Boil Water Advisory Lift Notice 

 

 

Dear Murray Point Water Customer: 

 

As of Saturday, March 6, 2021, the Richland County Utilities Department lifted the boil water advisory issued 
for Murray Point Subdivision while maintenance work was completed. 
 
Water quality testing confirmed that water is safe for consumption and residents no longer are advised to boil 
their water before drinking or cooking. Still, customers are encouraged to take the following precautionary 
measures: 
 

 Run water faucets three to five minutes to flush the service connection and interior plumbing. 

 Empty and clean automatic ice makers and water chillers. 

 Drain and fill hot water heaters if the temperature is set below 113 degrees Fahrenheit. 

 Run service connections with a water softener/cartridge filter through a regeneration cycle or take 
other procedures recommended by the manufacturer. 

 
The Utilities Department apologizes for the inconvenience caused as a result of the maintenance work on the 

system. We are here to serve you and welcome any feedback or questions you may have. You may reach us at 

803-401-0050 

Our current alerts can be viewed at the below link: 

 http://www.richlandcountysc.gov/Government/Departments/Utilities/Current-Alerts 

 

Sincerely, 

Jessica Mancine 

Jessica Mancine 

Manager of Administration  

 

http://www.richlandcountysc.gov/Government/Departments/Utilities/Current-Alerts

